
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Scholarship Committee, 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of Justin Schecher, a student in the Digital 
Art & Design program at LIU Post. Justin is enrolled in my CGPH 8 
Advanced Digital Illustration class. Justin is polite, professional and is a 
talented designer. He always attends class and produces his assignments on 
time to the best of his ability. Justin appears highly committed to his 
academic career and on track to become a successful design professional. 
 
I would highly recommend Justin Schecher for the O’Malley Grant based on 
his performance in my class this semester. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Terence O'Daly 
Associate Professor of Design 
Digital Art & Design Program 
Department of Design & Digital Technologies 
LIU Post 
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